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August 26, 2019 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources (DERs) 

EB-2018-0287/0288  
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
The Canadian Solar Industries Association (CanSIA) is in receipt of the letter from counsel for APPrO 
(“APPrO’s Letter) that was filed with the Board on August 23, 2019.  CanSIA is supportive of the 
request proposed by APPrO that would enable interveners the opportunity to review and consider the 
Proposed Process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wesley Johnston 
President and CEO 
Canadian Solar Industries Association 
 
Email:  wjohnston@cansia.ca  
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